
I disagree with the application and strongly object to any expansion of Luton Airport. 

I live in Harpenden and find the noise intolerable at times, sometimes drowning out 

TV, radio and music.  

Airplanes frequently deviate from the agreed routes and they travel overhead houses 

in Harpenden. 

Helicopter noise is also unacceptable.  

Increase of passengers will cause congestion problems on road and rail and 

contribute to pollution and carbon footprint. 

 


